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Certification Executive Committee Plan of Action Revision: 2012-07-17 

Date/ref Action Status Remarks 

2012-04-15 
Action 001 

Contact all ICNDT members with 
the following aims: 
• Request signature on 

Schedule 1 of MRA 
• Survey expected signing of 

MRA and requests for 
assessment of PCB where 
accreditation unavailable. 

Initiated  
2012-07-18 
Ongoing. 

Discussed at 2012-07-17 
teleconference, when it was 
agreed to launch the survey 
immediately - without 
requesting signature on 
Schedule 1.  

2012-04-15 
Action 002 

Formulate Business Plan for MRA 
and PCBA 

Awaiting returns 
from action 001 
Ongoing. 

To be discussed at early 
opportunity (teleconference) 

2012-04-15 
Action 003 

Establish Assessor Register and 
arrange assessor training at next 
regional conference 

Initiated  
2012-07-18 
Ongoing. 

ICEC members requested  to 
nominate assessors that satisfy 
the agreed requirements. 

2012-04-15 
Action 004 

Ensure liabilities and disclaimers 
are elaborated in relevant 
documents 

Initiated 
Ongoing. 

Agreed that the liability and PI 
insurance premium of ~ €4,000 
be equally split between MRA 
and PCB CA. ICEC documents 
to be revised to remove 
inappropriate terminology  (JMF 
& JRT) 

2012-05-01 
Action 005 

Develop a Spanish language 
examination question bank based 
upon the ICNDT English language 
questions (donated by 
EFNDT/BINDT) 

Awaiting IAEA 
feedback from 
AAENDE  
ICEC action 
completed. 

JRT had extracted questions to 
word files and carried out a 
review of questions to eradicate 
reference to superseded 
standards. Passes questions to 
AAENDE for translation. 

2012-05-10 
Action 006 

Develop controls and a business 
plan for management of an 
ICNDT question bank. 
 
Provide quotation for upgrading 
existing database application 
 
Draft a specification for QB 
database application software to 
replace the system developed for 
ECP, and invite tenders for 
development. 

Part initiated. 
Ongoing. 

Discussed at 2012-07-17 
teleconference. Agreed to 
pursue option 3a with a view in 
future to considering option 3b 
from discussion paper.  
 
JMF to discuss sale of 
questions with potential 
purchaser. 

    

    

    

    
 

 


